
OHIO TURNPIKE AND  

INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 

682 Prospect Street 

Berea, Ohio  44017 

(440) 234-2081 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS FROM  

INDEPENDENT PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS  

TO PERFORM AUDITING SERVICES  

 

 

The Ohio Auditor of State has issued a Request for Quotations (“RFQ”) from independent public 

accountants to perform auditing services for Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission 

(“Commission”) to cover financial statements issued for the periods January 1, 2016 through 

December 31, 2020.   

 

Any Independent Public Accountant wishing to respond to the RFQ must have registered with 

the Auditor of State though its IPA Portal accessible through the following website and gave 

notice its interest in the project:  http://www.auditor.state.oh.us/ipa/contracting.html  

 

Those firms selected to receive the RFQ had an opportunity to participate in a pre-quote 

conference call on September 14, 2016 and submit questions regarding the engagement before 

the inquiry deadline on September 19, 2016.  Responses to the questions submitted will be 

compiled and furnished to the participating independent public accountants and posted on the 

website.   

 

Responses to the RFQ are due at 2:00 PM (Eastern) on September 26, 2016.   

 

 

 

     OHIO TURNPIKE AND  

     INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 
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